
 
 
 

Bumble Bee’s 
Newsletter 

January 2025 

Dates to Remember: 
2nd  Back to school 

17th pajama day 
20th Off teacher in-

service day 
 
 

Dear Bumble Bee Families, 
Welcome to a brand-new year! 

Wow I can’t believe it is the new year already! I hope everyone 
enjoyed their Christmas break. This month we will talk a lot about 
winter and We will be doing a lot of fun activities in the classroom!  

Please keep in mind we will be going outside if the weather is 
appropriate. Please make sure to dress your child in a warm heavy 
coat, hat, and mittens. Make sure to provide extra clothing. If and  
when it does snow, we may go out to enjoy the fun. 

Themes 
New Years, 

Winter / snow, 
winter clothing, 
Animals in the 

winter 
 

 

Please feel free to contact us 
with questions at any time. 

Contact info: 
Bumblebees.ones@gmail.com  
   Or  
you can message us on procare 

Thank you, 

Ms. Karen, Ms. Maddie 


